You're invited to attend the next VPC Coalition-Wide meeting!



Community Townhall with the L.A. County Probation Department

Monday, March 18, 2013 1:00pm - 3:00pm

The California Endowment, Redwood Room 1000 N. Alameda St. Los Angeles, CA 90012

Join us for a conversation with Probation to learn about their recent re-structuring, and how that creates opportunities for communities to connect. **Assistant Chief Margarita Perez**, **Deputy Chief Reaver Bingham**, and **Bureau Chief Paul Vinetz** will speak on the ongoing implementation of this new structure.

Space is limited. Event is free of charge but RSVP is required for admittance. Light refreshments will be provided. Free parking is available on-site.

Please by RSVP by March 15, 2013 to:

Daniel Healy daniel@vpcgla.org (213) 346-3265

Presented By:



